
 

 

 

  

V O L U M E   7 •   MAY 2019 

THE SCOOP 
 

 

              S U B I C A R E    E A R L Y    L E A R N I N G    C E N T R E ‘ S   F O R T N I G H T L Y    N E W S L E T T E R  

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

IN THIS ISSUE: 

Mother’s Day 

Afternoon Tea 

- 1 - 

Staffing Update 

- 2 - 

See Subiaco 

- 3 – 

Woolworths Earn and 

Learn 

- 4 - 

 

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY AFTERNOON TEA 

                        

Don’t forget our Mother’s Day afternoon tea is on Friday the 10th of 

May from 2.30-3.30pm. 

The children have been busy creating something special for their 

mums, and we are looking forward to seeing you there. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

We would like to wish Suchada the very best of luck with her early 

retirement! Suchada has been working full-time at Subicare for over 10 

years and her final day will be on the 21st of May. However, this is not a 

permanent goodbye as Suchada will still be doing casual work with 

Subicare. Thank you Suchada, for all your hard work and contributions to 

Subicare for all these years. 

In the meantime we are recruiting for a full-time educator as Suchada’s 

replacement within the Sunshine room.  

 
We are pleased to announce the recent hiring of Michele to the 

position of senior staff in the Balloon room. Michele has extensive 

experience in childcare setting especially in the babies room, and 

we believe her skills will benefit the quality of care in Subicare. 

Please help us in making Michele feel welcome! 

 

With the recent staff changes in Subicare, there will be some changes with staff 

arrangement in every room. The management team is looking strategically at 

the room dynamics and will be doing so with the centre’s best interest at heart. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to discuss it with the management 

team. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Friday the 10th to Sunday the 12th May treat mum to a 

blooming day in Subiaco this Morning Day weekend! 

Subi Blooms is back again this Mother’s Day with even more to 

see and explore! See Subiaco have partnered up with Perth’s top 

floral artists to create eight pop-up floral installations 

throughout the Subiaco town centre. 

Plus, share your images on Instagram with the hashtag 

#seesubiaco for your chance to win $500 Mother’s Day Pamper 

Pack.  

For more information visit http://seesubiaco.com.au/subiblooms 

 

http://seesubiaco.com.au/subiblooms
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WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN 2019 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


